
 Classroom Arrival & Dismissal Hallway Bathroom Cafeteria Playground / Recess Bus Assembly 
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*Follow directions 
when given 
 
*Safe hands & feet 
 
 

* Walk on sidewalk 
away from yellow line 
 
* Enter and exit parking 
lot with adults only 
 
* Follow directions of 
adults and student  
safeties 
 
* Keep coats and 
backpacks on your body 
properly and safely 
 
* Stand in your 
classroom’s line 
 
* Use assigned door 
 
* Follow hallway 
expectations 
 
* Watch for your car 
behind yellow line 
 
* Safe hands and feet 

* Walk in a single file 
line facing forward on 
right side of hallway 
 
* Carry supplies safely 
 
* Walk quietly 
 
* Safe hands and feet  
 

* Keep feet on floor, 
climbing and crawling 
are unsafe 
 
* Wash hands with one 
pump of soap and rinse 
with water 
 
* Dry your hands with 3 
pumps of paper towel 
 
* Return to your 
classroom learning 
promptly 
 
* Safe hands and feet 
 

* Quietly walk in a line 
to your classroom table 
 
* If you are buying 
lunch, wait you’re your 
table to be called 
 
* Follow directions of 
adults the first time 
given 
 
* Sit with feet on floor, 
bottom on bench and 
face table 
 
* Eat your own lunch 
 
* Raise hand to  leave 
your table or get help  

* Follow directions of 
adults the first time 
given 
 
* Stay in Gill play areas
 
* Ask permission to 
leave Gill play areas 
 
* Use equipment safely 
 
* Quickly line up when 
you hear the signal in a 
target line 
 
* Walk in quietly with 
hands by your side 

* Be safe when getting 
on and off the bus 
  
* Follow bus rules 
 
* Follow directions of 
adults the first time 
given 
 
* Stay seated and face 
forward 
 
 
 
 

* Enter and exit quietly 
 
* Stay seated quietly 
 
* Keep your eyes on the 
speakers and 
performers 
 
* Participate when 
asked to 
 
* Remain quiet between 
performances 
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*Use kind words & 
actions 
 
*Listen when others are 
speaking 
 
*Speak when it’s your 
turn 
 

* Greet others with 
a smile 
 
* Talk to people near 
you in a low voice 
using kind words and 
good manners  
 
 
* Allow space for 
others 
 
* Help others if they 
need it.  

* Allow space for 
others 
 
* Smile or wave silently 
if greeting others 
 

* Give yourself and 
others privacy (knock 
before entering/wait 
your turn)  
 
* Use a quiet voice 
 

* Talk to people near 
you in a low voice 
(include everyone in the 
conversation) 
 
* Use kind words and 
actions 
 
* Help others near you 
if they need it. 
 
* Get quiet on the 
signal 

* Play fair, play safe, 
use kind words and 
actions 
 
* Allow others to join 
 
* Solve problems using 
the De-Bug system  
 
* Report problems to an 
adult 

* Say hello and thank 
you to the bus driver 
 
* Share your seat 
politely 
 
* Talk quietly to people 
around you 
 
* Use kind words 
 
* Help others if they 
need it 

* Allow space for 
others 
 
*Sit criss-cross with 
hands in your lap 
 
* Show your thanks 
appropriately (soft clap) 
 
* Get quiet on the 
signal 
 
* Stay seated quietly 
until dismissed by adult  
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*Use classroom 
materials appropriately 
 
*Take care of personal 
belongings 
 
*Clean up after yourself 
 
*Be prepared 
 
*Do your personal best 

* Stay on the sidewalk, 
protect our grass, plants 
and trees. 
 
* Place trash in the 
garbage can. 
 

* Keep hallways clean 
 
* Neatly hang and store 
your belongings 
 
 

* Flush the toilet one 
time 
 
* Clean up after 
yourself 
 
* Place paper towel in 
garbage can 
 
* Report problems to 
your teacher 

* Clean up your table 
area and floor when 
done 
 
*Use proper table 
manners 
 
 

* Return equipment 
when finished 
 
* Keep the play areas 
clean 
 
* If indoors, use an 
indoor voice 

* Keep aisle clear 
 
* Take care of your 
belongings 
 
 

* Leave unnecessary 
materials in classroom  
 
 

 


